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GSRA MATTERS
CHRISTMAS - 2019

Welcome to the Christmas edition of our newsletter.

GATES - The gate drawings and quote are being modified to accommodate resident 

request and this will then be submitted with the rest of the pre-application before 
Christmas.

BROADBAND - Meeting held with OpenReach build team today to understand next 
steps. Build requirements were hi-lighted by them and our need for up to date 

communication so as to keep you all aware of activity on the road. Changes to their 
current build proposal will result in delays but with no surprises they are hopeful to have 

the the OpenReach element completed in April 2020. As a reminder, it is then up to you 
should you wish to upgrade your current service with your existing broadband provider.

ISSUE 7

Merry Christmas!

Golf Side Residents Association



ROAD MANAGEMENT - Please remember it is your responsibility to keep the verges 
maintained and clear of bins and rubbish. This includes keeping the gutters clear of 

leaves, plants and debris so as not to block the soak away drains.

CHRISTMAS PARTY - A thank you to Becky 22 and Karen 4 for organising yet again 

the Christmas bash being held this year at the Reigate Manor.
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DID YOU KNOW 
Salt / Grit Bins  

are located outside 
of 

10 - 28 - 46 - 54 
roadway use only 

KEEP GOLF SIDE 
BEAUTIFUL 

Please don’t store 
your waste bins on 

the verges when not 
necessary for pick-up. 

YOU CAN EMAIL 
Committee members 

on 
gsra@golfside.uk
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Crime

A crime wave is sweeping through Banstead 
and Cheam so please ensure you are doing 
everything necessary to protect your 
property.

Whatsapp

The GSRA security WhatsApp is proving very 
effective at passing on timely security 
information, not only for our road but 
information from some of our neighbouring 
roads that keeps us aware of what is going 
on around us.
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PLEASE

REMEMBER

The

SPEED

LIMIT

on

GOLF SIDE

Is

RESPECT YOUR ROAD & NEIGHBOURS - YOU NEED THEM BOTH 

Keep the verges clear and clean (including the gutters) 
Your noise should not be everyone else’s noise 

Our road is narrow and shared with pedestrians. Please park on 
your property before spilling out onto the road. The speed limit is 

15mph for a reason. 
The Covenants for Golf Side properties do not allow TRADING 

from your home

Your Website

A reminder that the GSRA website is a good 
resource for Golf Side and surrounding area 
information. Please take time to look through 
it and contribute if able.

gsra@golfside.uk
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Speeding

The same old residents continue to speed on 
the road. Please don’t carry on with this 
practice as it shows a clear disrespect for 
your fellow residents so don’t treat it like your 
own private speedway!

Thank you to the Committee members and advisors for all their 
time and support this year.
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